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Newsletter for May, 2024 

…  
Our last meeting, Alex Preciado, 2nd Vice Rich O’Brien, Marshall Larry 

Gallegos, Tres. Dan Palermo, Exec. Commit. Chuck Gullo, Charlie Cano, 

Fr.Paolo, fellowmember Joe Valenti were present. 1st Vice Stan Martineaz was 

absent. 

 

Minutes of April’s meeting were read and approved by the council. Treasurer 

Dan Palermo read the financial status of the council. Receipts of $1,025.58 were 

received. The $1,000 was from the Red and White Mass raffle held in March. 

Council#2 had the winning ticket. Disbursements were $1000.00. Ending 

balance for the BofA account was $9,875.80. The Merrill Lynch account balance 

at the end of 4/30/24 was $675,505.39.   

Informed the members about the essay contest and deadline is 6/15/24.  

A computer was purchased and set up and all programs transferred to the new 

computer. The total cost was around $1,650. A motion was made to pay the cost. 

Motion approved for payment.  

Delegates Alex Preciado and John Diaz will be attending the Grand Council 

Session on June 17th thru the 19th.  

 

Rec’d a request from the Grand Council to donate gifts, gift cards etc. to the 

raffles that will be held at the Grand Council Session. A motion was made to 

send a check in the amount $300. A second was made and everyone approved.  

 

Council #2 will be holding their annual BBQ in August. This time it will be held 

at the American Legion Hall on Minnesota. A flyer will be sent out later. The 

confirmed date is 8/13/24—Tuesday. At that time the essay winners will be 

present their checks.  
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Our next meeting, will be June 25, 2024, not the 18th. Is the week of the Grand 

Council Session. Doors open at 11am, and meeting begins at 11:30am. Hope to 

see there.  
Say a little prayer… for everyone especially for those are ill. 

 

 


